REGULAR MEETING JULY 26, 1993

The regular July meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Vice
Chairman Al Hunter. James Totten was appointed secretary.

Present in addition to Hunter were Joanne Strahm, Gene Palmreuter, and
Terry Carleton. James Totten, manager was also present.

Richard Wright, Peggy Mahaney, and Don Zenhder were absent.
No residents were in attendance.

Motion by Carleton, supported by Strahm to approve minutes of the
May 24 and June 21 meetings as read. Motion carried 4-0.

Discussion was held on Temporary Permit #93-1.

Motion by Strahm, supported by Palmreuter to approve Temporary
Permit request of Chuck Gilkison for aged relative mobile home.
Motion approved 4-0.

Motion by Strahm that special use hearings be scheduled as separate
meetings on separate days from regular meetings. Motion failed
due to lack of support.

Motion by Palmr@#ter, supported by Carleton to adjourn at 7:52 p.m.
Motion passed 4-0.

James Totten, secretary
Planning Commission



